December 2020 Newsletter

"People Helping People"

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

Over 2,700,000 meals served since March 2020!

In this season of gratitude, we couldn’t be more thankful for our
donors and sponsors.

Because of you, we turned 3 million pounds of surplus food into 2.7
million healthy meals.

Because of you, we were able to quickly adapt in the face of a dire
economic emergency and feed thousands of families who had
nowhere else to turn.

Because of you, we know the power of People Helping People.

From all of us at Hunger at Home, thank you for your support. We
wish you a safe, healthy, and happy holiday.

Donate NOW!

Through generous donations from sponsors, such as Sandis Civil
Engineers Surveyors Planners, we are able to provide millions of
meals to those experiencing food insecurity.
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COO Dinari Brown Featured in Bellarmine Magazine

In an exclusive three-page feature, Hunger at Home COQO, Dinari
Brown, was featured on Bellarmine College Preparatory’s
magazine. Read the rest of the story HERE

Partnership with Taylor Farms

Eric Glader, Co-Founder of San Jose Ship-Kits, has partnered with
Hunger at Home to provide amazing donations. With the support of
Glader and Taylor Farms, we have received over 1 million pounds of
produce to give back to the community.

Partnership with Taylor Farms

Santa Clara County Board of Supervisors awarded Hunger at
Home with the President’s Medal for Exemplary Service During the
COVID-19 Pandemic. We are humbled to accept this honor in
recognition of our service to the community.

To join our team of volunteers, click here.

Contact Us!
(408)318-0038
contact@hungerathome.or
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